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To the Members of the Oregon House Committee on Environment and Natural
Resources,

| support SB 1589, and strongly support your approval to advance this measure to
the House floor. This bill would provide greatly needed enhancements to the safety of
non-motorized users and the Willamette River ecoology. This bill has won the
approval of the Oregon Senate twice, just recently and during the fall legislation
session. The bill won several Republican votes then, which reveals the bipartisan
nature of the bill. Everyone agrees safety of people on the river is not up for debate. |
urge you to follow in the footsteps of your Senate legislative colleagues and advance
SB1589 further in the process of becoming good Oregon law.

Thank you,

John Drzal
Salem, OR



